Press release: Foreign Office call for
investigation into murder of Boris
Nemtsov to continue

5 men have been convicted for the murder of Russian opposition politician
Boris Nemtsov. The investigation has not gone as far as identifying those who
ordered the assassination.

The family of opposition politician Boris Nemtsov are still seeking justice
for his callous murder. The investigation must continue in order to ensure
that all responsible, including those who ordered the assassination, are
brought to justice.

Foreign Office spokesperson:

The Foreign and Commonwealth Office supports Boris Nemtsov’'s family
in their call for a fuller investigation into who ordered his
murder. Responsibility for his murder goes further than those
already convicted, and we call on the Russian government to bring
the perpetrators to account.
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